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Bamfield Employment Opportunity

The Bamfield Centennial Park Committee members are currently developing a model for year round long-term management of Centennial Park,                                                                                                 including the wharf and moorage facilities in Port Desire. 
Desirable applicants would include persons with:
· experience in bookkeeping and knowledge of small business practises;
·  good people skills; 
· a dedication to ensuring that proper standards of maintenance and safety are in place within the park at all times  
· and those who are motivated, hard-working and flexible with a goal to providing the necessary services to both tourists and locals who value the use of the park. 

Remuneration will be determined in consultation with park committee members.

Expressions of interest are being accepted until April 2nd, 2012, and may be sent,
 with references to:
Eileen Scott
250-728-3357
eileenjscott22@hotmail.ca 
or
comhall@island.net

